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It is saddening to see further additional bills going through Salem. Yet again valuable 

time and effort is being wasted on things that will do nothing to protect the residents 

of Oregon. 

 

  

 

It is now unsafe to walk around almost any city in Oregon, especially all our major 

cities. The crime rates along with homelessness is skyrocketing, there is garbage 

everywhere, roads are in shambles, graffiti on every wall you see, businesses are 

closed and people are can not afford basic needs yet you are focusing on removing 

guns from the hands of citizens that have legally obtained then, gone through several 

background checks and have never committed any crimes. 

 

  

 

If you would like to solve "gun violence" then it's time for you and the other elected 

officials to focus on the criminals. Getting and keeping them off the streets and 

funding our law enforcement.   Please stop focusing on the easy fix that is actually 

not a fix at all but rather opening the door for more violence.  Remember, criminals 

do not follow our laws and do not care about any rules you put in place about when 

or where they can have guns. Only the law abiding citizens follow the rules so all your 

efforts are wasted unless your goal is to only harm law abiding citizens? 

 

  

 

Concerned voter, 


